
From: Ben
To: SoS Rulemaking
Subject: Comments - working draft election rules
Date: Monday, June 18, 2018 6:42:52 PM

Those in jail awaiting trial should vote.They need to be removed from populations and given
a private cell to vote. If they do not want to vote, they do not have to mark the ballot, but either
they fill out the envelope, seal the ballot in it, or sign a 'Voting Waiver" (need to be standard and created
by State of Colorado and given to those who want to waive voting upon request) to protect the jail 
from falsely accused of preventing them from voting. 

Those found guilty, plead guilty, awaiting sentencing, or in prison should not vote. 

Ex Felons should be able to vote if they are free and no longer on parole/probation. 

Please continue to request Identification in order to vote, including those in jail. 

Please continue with electronic voting machines every election time.They have larger printing, 
easy to push button to vote. The ballot that comes in the mail, we have to fill out the squares 
to vote our choices are quite a hassle to do. I cannot very well fill the box within the lines, and am
always concern if my ink that gets outside of the box will not be counted. Electronic machines, or 
else use a better system of filling out my choices, or something better for us folks who cannot fill 
inside the boxes. Good grief you people! 

Do not allow illegal immigrants to vote and persecute those who cheat voting by voting more than once 
during the same voting period. Citizens must show ID to register and to vote. Always have fair elections. 

I would encourage Sec. of State to prevent people from checking our Party affiliation on your website. 
I feel that those who interview me for a job check my status, and then decline hiring me, although, I
cannot
prove it, but always believe that does happen. 

I hope this helps some. 
Thanks. 
Ben W. 
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